
JORDAN SCHOOL DISTRICT 
Patrice Johnson, Ed.D.,  Superintendent of Schools 

West Jordan, Utah 

 

Intradistrict Communication 

 
DATE:  May 31, 2016   

 

TO:   All Special Educators 

  All Principals 

       

FROM: Laura Finlinson, Administrator of Curric./Staff Development & Special Programs 

  Lisa Robinson, Director of Special Education 

  Julie Brown, Program Specialist      

    

SUBJECT: Woodcock Johnson IV Training 

 

Jordan School District has purchased the Woodcock Johnson IV Test of Achievement to replace 

the Woodcock Johnson III, which will no longer be on the approved list for achievement testing 

for the 2016-2017 school year. All special educators must attend this mandatory training.  

Special educators must have completed all aspects of training before they will be able to conduct 

achievement testing with students. Registration is available through JPLS (course number 

101079). The schedule of training dates is attached. 

 

Special educators will either be paid at inservice rate, or if you are on contract, may request a 

substitute using budget code 1292.  

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


